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A new theory of economic
decision-making from Mina
Mahmoudi, a lecturer in the
Department of Economics at
Rensselaer Polytechnic
Institute, offers an
explanation as to why
humans, in general, make ...

New theory of decision-
making seeks to explain why
humans don't make optimal
choices
This Diary is filed daily.
** Indicates new events ----
----------------------------
----------------------------
- THURSDAY, JUNE 2 ** PARIS
- ECB policymaker and French
central banker ...
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used the firm in the 2014
midterm election for
projects in Oregon and
Louisiana, as did the super
PAC founded by former
ambassador to the United
Nations John Bolton. “The
toughest thing you can ...

With Mega-Donor’s
Technology, Cruz Campaign
Promises to Turn Out More
GOP Voters than Ever Before
Stocks closed lower on
worries about Intel's
(NASDAQ:INTC) challenges as
investors awaited moves by
central banks in Europe and
the U.S. The European
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